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I am appalled at the deceit being used by the Animal Justice Party. The majority of people would 
want puppy farms outlawed but to do it by stopping all breeding of animals is a disgrace and 
shows absolutely no compassion for people who love and adore their pure bred companion 
animals. This legislation is about driving a wedge between those who want puppy farms to end 
and breeders of pure bred animals. Chipping away bit by bit at people’s right to own a 
companion animal is a disgrace and such tactics are un Australian. 


